
Our Lady, Star of the 
Sea and St. Drostan 

 

73 Commerce Street 
Fraserburgh AB43 9LR 

 Parish Priest: Fr Bruno Murphy Tel: 01346 518215 
Email: peterfraser@rcda.scot 
 

Parish Pastoral Council Chairpersons: 
Peterhead:     Currently Vacant 
Fraserburgh:  Bob Watson Tel: 01346 561357 

 
St. Mary’s 

 

64 St Peter Street 
Peterhead 
AB42 1QB 

  
 

 

Sun   25th Oct Mass: 30th Sunday in Ordinary Time (Green) Fraserburgh 9.30am Peterhead 11.30am 
 

Mon   26th Oct No Mass – – 

Tue    27th Oct Mass: Tues in the 30th Week in Ordinary Time (Green) Fraserburgh 9.30am – 

Wed  28th Oct Mass: St. Simon & St. Jude, Ap. (Red) – Peterhead 9.30am 

Thu   29th Oct Mass: Thu 30th Week (Green), followed by Adoration Fraserburgh 9.30am – 

Fri     30th Oct Mass: Fri in the 30th Week in Ordinary Time (Green) – Peterhead 9.30am 

Sat   31st Oct 

Mass: Our Lady on Saturday (White) Fraserburgh 9.30am – 

Confessions Fraserb. 11.30am - 12.15pm Peterhead 5.45 - 6.15pm 

Vigil Mass: All Saints (White) – Peterhead 6:30pm 

Sun  1st Nov Mass: Mass: All Saints (White) Fraserburgh 9.30am Peterhead 11.30am 

Both Parishes are of the RC Diocese of Aberdeen Charitable Trust, a registered Scottish Charity SC005122 
   

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  

 “You must love the 
Lord your God with 
all your heart, with 
all your soul, and 
with all your might.” 

FOR BOTH PARISHES 
 

First Holy Communion classes in our 
parishes resume this weekend for the children 
that would have made their first Communion 
earlier this year, but for the Covid pandemic.  For 
details see below under each parish.  
 

Confirmation. Classes for older children 
(primary Year 7 and above) preparing to receive 
the Sacrament of Confirmation are planned for 
later this year or the beginning of next year. 
Please let Fr. Bruno or Mrs Anne Reilly 
(Fraserburgh) or Mrs Margaret Wyness 
(Peterhead) know about any children who need 
to register for these classes.  
 

November – month of remembrance. 
November is the month when, by tradition, we 
pray for the eternal rest of our deceased relatives 
and friends.  This year, in all our churches, we 
remember especially those who have died during 
the pandemic.  We also pray for those who have 
lost someone they loved, for those who were 
unable to say goodbye, and for those who are 
suffering the pain of grief.  We pray for confidence 
in the loving mercy of God, for faith in the 
Resurrection to new life, and for the hope of being 
reunited in God’s kingdom. 
Our purple Book of Remembrance is available 
at the back of the church. You are invited to write 
in it the names of any deceased persons you 
would like included in our special intentions 
during November. All Masses in the parishes 
during November that do not have a specific 
intention attached to them will be offered for 
the repose of the souls of those recorded in 
these books, or whom you bear in your 
hearts.  
If you would like an individual Mass to be offered 
specially for the repose of the soul of someone 
dear to you, speak to Fr. Bruno.  
 

Rosary Whirlwind British Isles, October 2020 
Mission.  
Don’t forget about the other national “Rosary 
Whirlwind” events:  
1. During October, you are invited to join a 

daily evening Rosary  at 8.00pm.  

Participate privately, or online  at   

https://www.walsingham.org.uk/event/rosary
-whirlwind-across-the-british-isles/ 

2. On 31st Oct, all the Dioceses in Britain will 
participate in the National Rosary Relay 
Rally, from 9.00am to pm.  Each Diocese has 
been allocated a designated hour during this 
time.  More details at  
www.rosaryonthecoast.co.uk  

 

Diocesan Safeguarding: The Diocese of 
Aberdeen is looking for two volunteers, one for 
the role of Chairman of the Diocesan 
Safeguarding Advisory Team and one for the 
other role of Diocesan Safeguarding 
Advisor.  Details can be read in the document 
posted at the back of the church.  If interested, 
please ‘phone 01224 319154, or email 
bishopspa@rcd-abdn.org 
 

Consultation re. the Catholic Church in 
Scotland’s Safeguarding Policy Document. 
The Church welcomes all comments that will help 
us to improve our Safeguarding practice. Please 
provide your comments by 30th November 2020. 
Respond online by typing the following address 
into your browser: bit.ly/3cuTsnP   
Or, if you would prefer to speak to someone 
directly, you can arrange to do so by emailing: 

igi.comments@bcos.org.uk 
You can also write to:   In God’s Image, Bishops’ 
Conference of Scotland, 64 Aitken Street, 
AIRDRIE ML6 6LT. 
 

Book Launch Sunday 1st November 6.00pm:  
Online book launch ‘Memoir of a Pilgrimage for 
Eight’. Proceeds from the sale of this book will 
benefit the Pluscarden Abbey South Range 
Appeal.  Please see a poster at rear of church 
and/or follow the link on the author’s web site 
www.phillip-adamo.com to the Facebook live 
event.  
 

PETERHEAD 
 
 

Offertory Collection, 11th October:  £264.00 
Thank you for your support. 
 

Stewards 
Saturday Vigil: Francesca & Conor Meehan 
Sunday Mass: Kasia & Marcin Noga 
 

Readers:  The new rota starting 31st October is 
now published on the parishes’ web site. 
 

The position of Parish Safeguarding Co-ordinator 
is currently vacant. 

First Holy Communion classes for those 
already enrolled in this year’s programme will 
begin again after Sunday Mass.  The first class 
will be on 25th October at approx.12.15pm in the 
parish hall.  
 

New opportunity for Adoration of the Bl. 
Sacrament, beginning Wed 4th Nov, for 30 mins 
after 09:30 Mass on Wednesdays.  

 
 

FRASERBURGH 
 
 

Offertory Collection, 11th October: £164.13 
Thank you for your support. 
 

Stewards at Sunday Mass:  Diana Butkiviene 
and Gwen Craigie 
 

Reader today: Anne Simpson 
Reader next Sunday: Eileen Sutton 
 

The Parish Safeguarding Coordinator is Mrs 
Anne Reilly. 
 

First Holy Communion classes have 
restarted! If your child is already enrolled, please 
join us for 9.30am Mass on Saturdays and the 
class which will follow Mass in the church. 
Classes last about 30 min. (Masks must be worn 
by adults in attendance.) 
Registrations are also now being taken for next 
year’s First Communion class - please see Mrs 
Anne Reilly. 
 

Changes to the schedule at Fraserburgh: 
Don’t forget that 

• Adoration of the Bl. Sacrament will now 
take place on Thursday mornings, 
immediately after Mass, until 10:30am. 

• Confession is available on Saturday 
morning from 11:30am -12:15pm. (The 
church will remain open from 09:00 to 12:15.) 

 

Lottery/Fundraiser: The winning lottery number 
for Wednesday 21st October, is No 44.  The 
weekly cash prize is £24.00. 
 

Christmas Savings: Tidly – Cards should be 
handed in today; cheques will be paid out next 
Sunday 1st November. There will be NO Tidly 
collection on 1st and 8th November. Tidly will 
resume on 16th November under new guidelines; 
information will be in your cheque envelope.  Your 
support to the Church is greatly appreciated.  Pet 
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